Glenys Yates

From: joanandjess@btinternet.com

Sent: 26 March 2014 14:35

To: Development Management

Subject: Application 07/01162/FUL S.A.Bell Ltd

| am forwarding the views of Barton le Willows Parish Council with regard to the above application.

It was unanimously agreed that any further traffic flow at this dangerous junction should be put on hold until the the
Highways Agency carries out the road improvements long promised, as the plan from Highways is just a preliminary
one, and maybe subject to change. They state that it is in their funded programme for 2014/15 but promises have
been made before and renaged upon!

Thankyou

Joan Gibbs

Clerk to Barton le Willows Parish Council

2 Festival Cottages

Barton le Willows

YORK YO60 7PD

Tel: 01653 618680
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